
 

Polytechnic in Agricultural Engineering, Anand Agricultural University, 

Dahod, Celebrates Hindi Diwas 2024 

 
The Polytechnic in Agricultural Engineering, Anand Agricultural University, Dahod, marked 

Hindi Diwas 2024 with great enthusiasm, celebrating the significance of the national language. 

The event, which is typically observed on 14th September, was held on 17th September due to a 

holiday, and it was organized by the NSS and SRC Unit of PAE, AAU, Dahod. 

The event began with a welcome speech by Dr. B.K. Yaduvanshi, Principal and NSS 

Programme Officer, who underscored the importance of Hindi in unifying the country and its 

role in fostering national pride. He highlighted Hindi's growing importance in global 

communication and emphasized the need for its continued promotion in educational institutions. 

The program featured a range of activities, including essay writing, poetry recitation, and 

elocution competitions, all in Hindi. These activities saw enthusiastic participation from 

students, who showcased their proficiency in the language while emphasizing its cultural and 

literary value. 

In his address, Dr. F.G. Sayyad, SRC Chairman, encouraged students to embrace Hindi not only 

as an academic language but also as a tool for daily communication, emphasizing its importance 

in preserving India’s cultural heritage. 

The event concluded with a prize distribution ceremony, where certificates of appreciation 

were awarded to the winners of the competitions. The efforts of Prof. S.S. Chinchorkar, 

Er.M.S.Khardiwar, Er. J.B. Bhimani, and Mr. B.P. Solanki in organizing the event contributed to 

its success. 

The celebration of Hindi Diwas 2024 served as a reminder of the role of Hindi in promoting 

unity and identity across the nation, as well as its value in both personal and professional life. 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 


